
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Borogegal and Cameraygal as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present.

Re-opening on 
Friday 24 January

South Mosman Wharf has 
been upgraded as part 
of the Safe Accessible 
Transport program to 
make public transport 
safe, inclusive and easy 
to use for all passengers, 
especially people with 
disability, older people, 
people with prams or 
luggage and people 
with limited mobility.

View of the new South Mosman Wharf

New wharf features
Ferry passengers and other wharf users will benefit from the new and 
improved accessibility features, including:  

• a new floating pontoon with a covered waiting area, passenger seating,
glass weather screens and information boards

• a new lift providing access to all passengers

• new covered stairs
• a new covered accessway connecting the lift to the gangway on the

lower foreshore

• a new covered gangway and jetty providing better weather protection
• additional pontoon safety and security features including lighting,

closed circuit television (CCTV) cameras, water access ladders,
life buoy and tactile ground surface indicators

• three new bicycle parking hoops installed at street level.
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Contact us
For enquiries, complaints, feedback and to subscribe to 
our mailing list use the contact details below. 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

Scan the QR code or go to:  
transport.nsw.gov.au/southmosmanwharf

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com  
or download the app Live Traffic NSW

Project key facts 

223 workers 

196.3 tonnes of structural steel used

20,000 hours worked

8 old piles removed and 
15 new piles installed

Around 52 cubic metres of concrete 
were poured for the new foundation 
and lift shaft.

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy

Ferry services

F6 ferry services will resume at South Mosman 
Wharf from Friday 24 January 2025

For timetable and service information, please visit: 
https://transportnsw.info/ or call 131 500

Site compound removal  
Our work site sheds, buildings and 
fencing will be removed over the 
coming days and all surrounding areas 
reinstated and re-opened to the public. 

Thank you for 
your support

We would like to thank the community for their 
ongoing support and co-operation while we carried 
out the upgrade. 

The upgrade provides the community with an 
accessible, secure and integrated wharf and we 
hope you enjoy your future journeys.  

View of the new South Mosman Wharf lift




